The Courthouse Chronicle: Issue 28 – 26.04.2024

Dear Parents/Carers

What a busy week we have had!

Year 5 had an amazing trip to Harry Potter World on Wednesday they were mesmerized with how the films were made behind the scenes and a wonderful day was had by all.

The before and after school clubs are all now back up and running. Our school run clubs are full except for the Yr5 & 6 Mixed Cricket on a Tuesday morning if anyone is interested. If you require information about outside agency clubs, then please contact them directly. All the details and timetable can be found on the school website.

Just a reminder that swimming starts next week the timetable is as follows:

As from Week Commencing 29th April 2024

Monday: All Year 3 classes have Swimming

Tuesday: All Year 5 classes have Swimming

Wednesday: All Year 6 classes have Swimming

Thursday: All Year 4 classes have Swimming

Please can children from the following classes be collected from the swimming pool at the end of their swimming day.

3 Anning

5 Brunel

6 Thunberg

4 Bolt

We would like to thank you for your understanding this week as we have had major issues with our internet/broadband system which has also had an impact on our telephones. It looks like we won't be up and running on Monday morning I am afraid, when we are expecting an engineer from BT. You can email us as we are able to check and pass on messages and have an office mobile phone which you can ring in an emergency the number is: 07384 836322

Obviously, this is not our normal newsletter, but fingers crossed the Courthouse Chronicle will be back next Friday.

There was also, no celebration assembly this week due to the year 6 mock SATs taking place.

REMINDERS:

Friday 3rd May: Year 4 trip to Ufton Court

Monday 6th May: BANK HOLIDAY (School Closed) and reopens on Tuesday 7th May for all pupils.

Kind Regards

Mrs Fiona Hayes

Head of School